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      MULLION PARISH COUNCIL





Financial Report for the Year 2022-23 (Clerk: Mrs S Folds)

The End of Year Accounts have been prepared and balanced and will be reviewed by the Internal Auditor, Mrs Michelle Bowley.  Following approval of the accounts at the May meeting, the Accounts will be sent to the External Auditor for approval.
The receipts this year totalled £68,546 compared to £78,492 in 2021-2022
The precept demand did not increase.  The Parish Council received £612 less in Council Tax Support Grant from Cornwall Council.  Burial Board income decreased by £2,207.  Car park monies increased by £17.  The VAT claim totalled £3,219.  An increase in interest rates saw an increase of £44 in interest received this year.
The payments this year totalled £146,543 compared to £80,743 in 2021-2022
£3,000 more was given in grants to local organisations than during the previous year. There was an increase of £2,102 in general admin costs, an increase of 10%.  Footpath works cost £4797 less, due to no additional works taking place this year.  The Cemetery cost £569 less this year, while £12,230 less was spent in the Park due to the in house maintenance Team repairing play equipment. An increase of £66,247 was seen in the opening, maintenance and complete refurbishment of the public toilets.  
The opening balance for the year was £129,114 and the closing balance is £51,117 giving a decrease in balance of £77,997 for 2022-23.
Councillors Attendance at Parish Council Meetings 2022-23 (12 meetings in total)
Councillor Alec Gilbert – 83% 
Councillor Laurence Higgins – 50% 

Councillor Jonny Pascoe – 42% 
Councillor Michael Rowse – 100%
Councillor Mrs Lorraine Skeites – 75%
Councillor Roger Willey – 100%
Councillor Mrs K Wilson – 100%
Three vacancies
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Mrs Samantha Folds

Clerk to the Council

18 April 2023
